Appendix B1

From: Licensing

Sent: 28 May 2015 09:37

To: Lynsay Coupe

Subject: FW: Alcohol licence Supersavers -Market Place North

From: Shaun Miles

Sent: 27 May 2015 18:23

To: Licensing

Cc: ) y
Subject: Alcohol licence Supersavers -Market Place North

Dear licencing,

I cannot find the specific application but the above premises are applying for a license to sell alcohol. | have serious
concerns that allowing this establishment a licence to sell alcohol will result in the same issues that have been evident in
the Town hall square regarding street drinking and anti-social behaviour.

It seems a significant risk that the new square could become a hub for individuals consuming cheap alcohol driving
other people away from the area. My concerns stem from the fact that Supersavers have nowhere for customers to
consume alcohol, so naturally they will use the new square.

I hope my objection can be highlighted as part of the application process. The market redevelopment project aims to
improve the area (9million pound investment) could be completely undone by encouraging same the issues which have
been major problem in the town hall area -just a short walk from the market.

Regards

Shaun Miles

Head of Markets
Leicester City Council

Leicester's King Richard Ill Visitor Centre is now open! Book your tickets at kriii.com




